
Interoffice Memorandum 

November 19, 2021 

TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-

CONTACT: 

SUBJECT: 

County Commissioners 

Carrie Mathes, CFCM, NIGP-CPP, CPPO, C.P.M., Manager, 
Procurement Division 

John Goodrich, Deputy Director, Health Services Department 
( 407) 836-7689 

Approval of Contract Y22-160, Medical Services for Corrections Health, 
Medical Clinic and Ryan White Programs 

ACTION REQUESTED: 

Approval of Contract Y22- l 60, Medical Services for Corrections Health, Medical Clinic and 
Ryan White Programs, with Orlando Health, Inc. Further request authorization for the 
Procurement Division to renew the contract for four additional one-year terms. 

PROCUREMENT: 

This contract will provide medical services for Corrections Health, the Medical Clinic, and the 
Ryan White Program. Orlando Health, Inc. will provide inpatient/outpatient care for patients as 
well as emergency department services. Payment under this contract will be adjudicated and 

: processed by the contracted Third Party Administrator for the Health Services Department. 

FUNDING: 

Funding is available in account numbers 0001-060-3806-3197, 0001-060-2502-3197, and 7011-
060-7302-3197. 

APPROVALS: 

The Health Services Department concurs with this recommendation. 

REMARKS: 

This contract provides inpatient/outpatient as well as emergency department services for patients 
who have been arrested and booked into the Orange County Corrections Department, who have 
been referred by the Medical Clinic or are part of the Ryan White Program. Orlando Health, Inc. 
will conduct case management and discharge planning activities and ensure medical discharge 
orders including the medical record are provided to ensure continuation of care. 
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The Health Services Department is responsible for managing the Ryan White Program and 
provide medical care to people living with HIV in Orange, Osceola, Seminole, and Lake 
Counties. The Orlando Health Physician Network offers diverse specialists able to provide the 
needed services to eligible clients. It is the intent of the Health Services Department to contract 
with the two not-for-profit hospital systems in Central Florida which are able to provide services 
to adults, Orlando Health, Inc. and AdventHealth. This contract is the first executed out of the 
two. 

This project is in part supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration of the U.S. 
Department of Health and Human Services, for the Ryan White Program. 


